BOROUGH OF EDINBORO

Meadville Street, Edinboro, Pennsylvania 16412 814/734-1812

CITY HALL David A. Crawe, Secretary-Manager Randy R. Sanders, Asst. Sec.-Manager

December 14, 1978



Dear Mr. Fellows:

You may recall my phone call of some months back concerning a program we were hoping to get funded on the farms of yesterday, today, and tomorrow.

Just last week, I had a call from the Public Committee for the Humanities in Pennsylvania indicating their willingness to support such a program. At the time I called, you agreed to participate, and I have included you in the program.

At this point our thinking is to introduce you, via a series of slides, showing you and your farming operation. Our moderator will then propose to you and others on the platform a series of leading questions that will, I hope, give those present a realistic view of today's farms in this area. Of course, we will make the questions known to you in advance so that we may have the benefit of your suggestions.

May I contact you early in the new year as our planning goes forward? Please not the tentative agenda enclosed.

Sincerely,

Project Director

lab

Enclosure